
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
School Summer Uniform for after the Easter break 
 
Please note that summer uniform is not compulsory and your child can continue to 
wear their current school uniform throughout the academic year.  However, should your 
daughter wish to wear a summer dress after the Easter break, then the dress that should 
be worn is stocked by Marks & Spencer. 
 
The details of the dress that you should purchase are: 
 
M&S Girls’ Classic Summer Gingham Dress in yellow & white check – Style Number 
T76/6481. 
 
Boys have the option to wear charcoal grey shorts for the summer term.  Both boys and 
girls are also allowed to wear their summer uniform on the return to school in September 
for the first few weeks of the new academic year, whilst it’s still warm, if they so wish. 
 
As always, should you have any concerns about the summer dress, please do not 
hesitate to e-mail the office with your query – office@holy-family.surrey.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Tindall 
Headteacher 
 

Holy Family Catholic Primary School 
Ongar Hill,  
Addlestone, 
Surrey, 
KT15 1BP 
Tel: 01932 846366 
Fax: 01932 830093 
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